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PARKS SUPERINTENDENT TIM GALLAGHER TO MEET
NEIGHBORS AT LAKE CITY COMMUNITY CENTER

Seattle Parks and Recreation invites the community to spend the evening of
Wednesday, April 7 with Superintendent Tim Gallagher at the Lake City Community
Center, 12531 28™ Ave. NE.

The purpose of the meeting, scheduled from 6:30 to 8 p.m., is to give the
community an opportunity to talk with Gallagher and other Parks staff about how
well Parks is meeting the needs of the community.

Neighbors will have the opportunity to meet the staff who serve the neighborhood:;
have personal conversations with staff about what is working and what can be
improved; and fo talk with the Superintendent about ideas for building community
relationships and Parks programs and services that respond best to the needs of
Lake City residents.
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